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This Month’s Highlights 

 Principal’s Notes: 
 
Students: 
Looking forward to attending National Technical Honors Society Banquet here at C9 January 15th, 2014 
 
Principal’s Meeting: 
Scheduled for Tuesday 1/07/14 but canceled due to school closing for inclement weather. 
 
Teachers: 
Friday, January 03, 2014 met with all teachers during our in-service workshop/training.  Spoke with 
teacher about guidelines, rules, procedures, and expectations going into the second semester of the 
school year. 
Also, emailed and discussed academic contracts for those students who were in jeopardy of being sent 
back to their home schools.   
 
Misc: 
Have been accepted and now a student at Indiana State for the Leadership/ Principal Licensure Program. 
 

Principal 



 

  
First semester came to a close, and many community projects were a part of that.  Please see the following 
blog link for more information on the week prior to break:  http://central9.k12.in.us/blog/ 
This is a summary that I plan on completing weekly. 

After Christmas Break, teachers came back for an inservice day.  Teachers were given updates for the 
upcoming semester, as well as participated in a one-hour Predictive Index workshop presented by Brian Millis, a 
consultant with Advisa.  Teachers learned about what their primary "drives" are, and how those drives can be 
utilized to work best with co-workers, students, and supervisors. 

This Month’s Highlights – cont. 

 
The Prospective Student Open House saw a good turnout.  We physically counted 167 visitors, but we suspect 
that the number was between 167 and 200.  Prospective students and their families visited classrooms and 
teachers and asked questions of and conversed with administration. 
 
Enrollment is in full swing at most of our sending schools.  I have been in constant communication with our 
supporting counselors and prospective students answering questions and sharing my knowledge of our 
programs. 
 
We will soon have a week-long visit from eighth-grade students attending Center Grove Middle School Central. 
 These students will be participating in the P.L.A.C.E. program here at Central Nine, visiting one class of their 
choice for an entire week to get a feel for the role of a Central Nine student. 
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